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Chair Nishihara, Vice-Chair Kim and members of the committee on Tourism and
Government Operations.

The Aloha Tower Development Corporation (ATDC) Board of Directors has not had the
opportunity to review and provide its position on HCR 245, HD1, PROPOSED SD1. However,
the proposed SD1 is substantively in the form of SCR 54, and the ATDC Board voted

unanimously to take the following position regarding SCR54 at its Board meeting on April 2,

2008:



The ATDC Board does not oppose an audit under SCR54 subject to the following

concerns:
1. objection to the overall negative and argumentative tone of the resolution;
2. the audit should not apply to any pending litigation, nor does the Board waive any
attorney/client privilege in any past, present or future matters; and
3. there are inaccuracies in the statement of facts.

The ATDC Board of Directors will be provided a copy of the proposed SD1 and may vote
on its position regarding this latest draft at its next regularly scheduled meeting on
April 30, 2008.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony on this measure.



